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Monte Vista Families

In April, we’ll be gearing up for the California Assessment of Student Performance and Progress.
(CAASPP). Our third through fifth grade students will be taking the assessment this year,
beginning on April 14th. This assessment is much shorter than it was in the past. Please make sure
to read teacher newsletters regarding important dates.
 
Beginning May 12th, our kindergarten through fifth grade students will complete iReady testing in
English Language Arts and Math. We need our students to take the test seriously. The
assessments will be completed in their current learning environment or in a small group setting.
 
The iReady/CAASPP assessments will be taken online with teachers and Intervention staff as
proctors. Just like class assignments and report cards, these assessments give teachers a way to
evaluate individual student achievement. They will provide important feedback about your child ’s
strengths and areas where they may need additional support.
 
Please make sure your child is not overly anxious about the assessment or the results. It is
important that your child is at school and on time for the testing sessions. Please also make sure
they are well rested and have had a good breakfast.
 
We look forward to finishing out this school year strong. Thank you to our students, parents, and
staff, for all your support in making Monte Vista Elementary the best! Have an amazing Spring
break!

Mrs. Picchiottino & Mr. Benecchi

APRIL 2025

MenusSchool Website
IMPORTANT LINKS

Counselor’s Corner

https://murrietaschoolnutrition.com/index.php?sid=2110111645366853&page=menus
https://www.murrieta.k12.ca.us/Page/4109
https://www.murrieta.k12.ca.us/Page/35432


Dear Families and Community, 
After a rigorous year-long pilot, we’re excited to
share the recommended K-5 Math and K-1
English Language Arts curriculums! These
selections were implemented in classrooms
throughout our district as part of the pilot
process to ensure the best learning
experience for our students. Materials are
available for review in our front office and the
District Support Center during school hours
until April 17th, when the School Board will vote
on adoption. We value your feedback—stop by
and share your thoughts!

We appreciate families, students and all staff efforts to
ensure our students are Attendance HEROs. 

 Students arriving after 8:30 am must get a tardy slip from
the front office.

.Absences need to be excused daily at (951) 894-5085 and
press 1 for attendance or email ahamm@murrieta.k12.ca.us
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NO SCHOOL
MARCH 31-APRIL 4TH





 
Celebrate School Library Month 

 
April is School Library Month! School libraries are the heart
of the school. They foster and promote the love of reading
and learning with library programs, thoughtful collection
development, and engagement with all students from

PreK thru 5th grade. 
 

April is National School Library Month, a time to celebrate
the heart of our schools: the library! School libraries offer

students a place to explore new ideas, ignite their
imaginations, and develop a lifelong love of learning.
Whether through books or creative programs, school

libraries continue to be essential spaces where students
grow, connect, and thrive. We are inviting our community
to celebrate our school library by donating new books to

our collection. Please see the attached list for
recommendations of books that are well loved, in high

demand, and in desperate need of replacement. Drop off
your donations at the library anytime Monday-Friday 8-3p.

Thank you for helping us celebrate the magic of books! 
 

Hardcover books, please! They last longer. If you have a
specific book you'd like to donate, 

 please contact Mrs. Grumkoski.

Pete the Cat series by Kim and James Dean
Food Group series by Jory John

Elephant & Piggie series by Mo Willems
Pigeon series by Mo Willems

Dragon Masters by Tracey West
Diary of a Wimpy Kid series by Jeff Kinney

Dork Diaries series by Renee Russell
Babysitters Club and Babysitters Little Sister series 

by various authors (GRAPHIC novels ONLY)
Dog Man series by Dav Pilkey

Magic Tree House series by  Mary Pope Osborne
 (CHAPTER and GRAPHIC novels)

I Survived by Lauren Tarshis
 (CHAPTER and GRAPHIC novels)

our library wishlist





PURPLE UP !
Spirit
Week

April is month of the Military child!

 Patriotic Day
Military Families protect

our nation
Wear Red, White and Blue

Monday
4/14

Super Hero Monday
Military Kids are 
superheroes too!

Dress like your favorite
Superhero!

Tuesday
4/15

 Camo Day
Camo celebrates strength,
honor and sacrifice of our

military families
Wear camouflage

Wednesday
4/16

PURPLE UP!
Support all Military
Kids for the Month
of the Military Child

Wear Purple

Thursday
4/17

Friday
4/18

MONTE BLUE DAY!
Mountain lions support

 our military kids too!
Wear Monte BLue!



Beef Jerky
Protein
Bars

Cookies
Trail Mix

Body Wash
Chapstick
Toothpaste

Letters of Support

All MVUSD school sites including the
District Support Center

Donation Drive from April 8th-21st, 2025

info@milvet.org www.milvet.org 

SUPPORT DEPLOYED SERVICE MEMBERS

QUESTIONS?

Donations Requested: Drop Off Information:

951-902-9681

MVUSD is proud to partner with Milvet. Milvet is a 501c3 Nonprofit that
supports deployed men and women monthly. Care packages are filled with
snacks, nutrition, toiletries and letters of support.
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CARE SOLACE: MENTAL
HEALTH CONCIERGE:

CLICK HERE

CARESPACE MENTAL
HEALTH

CLICK HERE

RCOE COMMUNITY
RESOURCE GUIDE

CLICK HERE 

RESOURCES FOR
MILITARY CHILDREN

& FAMILIES
MVUSD MILITARY SUPPORT

INFORMATION
CLICK HERE

SUPPORTS & LINKS

April is the Month of the Military Child, a time to
recognize and honor the resilience, strength, and

families.
Established in 1986 by former Defense Secretary

Caspar Weinberger, this month highlights the
important role military children play in the armed

forces community. 

sacrifices of children in military 

There are approximately 1.6 million military children
worldwide, with the average military child moving

between six to nine times during their K-12
education. These frequent transitions can be

continuously
and

challenging, yet military children 
demonstrate
strength.

adaptability, perseverance, 

At Monte Vista, we are proud to support and
celebrate our military-connected students. 

Thank you to all our MVUSD military families for
your service and sacrifice. This month and
every month, we honor you!

TUTOR.COM FOR MILITARY
CLICK HERE

SESAME STREET FOR
MILITARY FAMILIES

CLICK HERE

MILITARY KIDS CONNECT
CLICK HERE

COUNSELINGConnection
APRIL 2025

 Monte Vista Elementary School
Mrs. Green, School Counselor

tlgreen@murrieta.k12.ca.us
951-894-5085 ext. 2966

MILITARY CHILD
Month of the

https://caresolace.com/site/murrietafamilies
https://caresolace.com/site/murrietafamilies
https://www.rcoe.us/home/showdocument?id=4347&t=637683373828401458
https://www.rcoe.us/home/showdocument?id=4347&t=637683373828401458
https://murrietausd-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/lrichardson_murrieta_k12_ca_us/EQ5-k3B6azhGuvdo7LkWIkYB5VrAcOAYj0boT7EJMoGKWQ?e=6ZZXBu
https://murrietausd-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/lrichardson_murrieta_k12_ca_us/EQ5-k3B6azhGuvdo7LkWIkYB5VrAcOAYj0boT7EJMoGKWQ?e=6ZZXBu
https://murrietausd-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/lrichardson_murrieta_k12_ca_us/EQ5-k3B6azhGuvdo7LkWIkYB5VrAcOAYj0boT7EJMoGKWQ?e=6ZZXBu
https://www.murrieta.k12.ca.us/Page/206
https://www.murrieta.k12.ca.us/Page/206
https://military.tutor.com/home
https://military.tutor.com/home
https://sesamestreetformilitaryfamilies.org/
https://sesamestreetformilitaryfamilies.org/
https://militarychild.org/about/
https://militarychild.org/about/


In Second Step, students are learning how solve
interpersonal problems. Students have

practiced how to calm strong emotions as an
integral part to problem solving. Students are
learning how to describe a problem, identify

the wants and needs of others, think of
solutions, explore the outcomes of potential
solutions, and finally picking the best solution.

This unit’s content helps students ask, listen, and
empathize with all parties involved during

problem-solving.

SECOND STEP FOCUS: PROBLEM SOLVING SKILLS

April is Financial Literacy Month, a perfect time to start teaching children about money! Financial
literacy is an essential life skill that helps children develop responsible habits around saving,

spending, and making smart financial choices. By introducing these concepts early, parents can
help their children build a strong foundation for future financial well-being.

Ways to Teach Financial Literacy at Home
Parents play a crucial role in helping children become financially literate. Here are a few simple
ways to introduce these important concepts:

Use a Piggy Bank or Jars: Help younger children learn about saving by setting up labeled jars
for saving, spending, and giving.
Involve Them in Small Purchases: Let children help compare prices and make decisions at the
store.
Give an Allowance with Guidelines: If you provide an allowance, encourage children to save a
portion for future goals.
Play Money-Related Games: Board games like Monopoly can make learning about money fun.
Set Financial Goals: Encourage children to save for something special to teach patience and
delayed gratification.
Please review email from your child’s School Counselor regarding FREE COLLEGE MONEY.
www.calkids.org. 

By making financial literacy a part of everyday life, parents can empower their children with
the skills they need to make smart financial choices in the future. Let’s take this opportunity to

build strong money habits that will last a lifetime!

FINANCIAL LITERACY: HELPING CHILDREN BUILD SMART MONEY HABITS

https://calkids.org/
https://calkids.org/
https://calkids.org/





